NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Board of County Road Commissioners of Houghton County, Michigan, will hold a Public Hearing during
their regular board meeting on Monday, May 20, 2024 at 1:30 p.m. local time at the Houghton County
Road Commission Administrative Office located at 20140 Gagnon Circle, Ripley, Hancock, Michigan 49930.

The purpose of the public hearing is to discuss and hear public comment on a Petition for Abandonment
of a portion of Bear Creek Road (P108) proposed to be abandoned/vacated further described as follows:

Beginning at a point 0.86 miles South of Donken-Tapiola Road (P108), thence running Southerly
0.14 miles along the centerline of Bear Creek Road (P108) to the end of the road.

ABANDONMENT REQUEST AR
(66! WIDE PUBLICR.OW.)

Public comment regarding the proposed abandonment can be mailed in advance of the meeting to the
Houghton County Road Commission office at 20140 Gagnon Circle, PO Box 269, Hancock, M1 49930 or
submitted via e-mail to kevin@houghtonroads.org.




